
 

 

Indicative  
time-line 

Day 1 – Tuesday, 17 November Day 2 – Wednesday, 18 November Day 3 – Thursday, 19 November Day 4 – Friday, 20 November 

Agenda items    

13:00 – 16:00hrs CET 

1. Opening of the meeting. 

2. Organizational matters: 

(a) Adoption of the agenda; 

(b) Organization of work. 

3. Matter relating to CTCN. 

5. Gender mainstreaming. 

7. Joint activities of TEC and CTCN. 

8. Joint Annual report of the TEC and CTCN for 2020: 

(a) Joint chapter; 

(b) Report on activities and performance of the TEC 
(Introduction and initial discussion). 

4. Implementation of the rolling workplan for 2019–2022: 

(b) Implementation: 

i Key messages and recommendations to the COP on 
good practices in conducting TNA (Introduction and 
initial discussion); 

ii Recommendations to Parties on ways forward and 
actions to be taken based on the outcomes of the 
TEM-Ms in 2020 (Introduction and initial discussion). 

(d) Collaboration and stakeholder engagement: 

i. Key messages and recommendations to the COP on 
technologies for averting, minimizing and 
addressing loss and damage in coastal zones 
(Introduction and initial discussion). 

(a) Innovation: 

i. Compilation of good practices and lessons learned 
on countries RD&D; 

ii Mapping of emerging climate technologies. 

4. Implementation of the rolling workplan for 2019–2022: 

(e) Support: 

i. Possible follow-up actions by the TEC in relation to 
climate technology incubators and accelerators. 

8. Joint Annual report of the TEC and CTCN for 2020: 

(b) Report on activities and performance of the TEC 
(Further discussion). 

4. Implementation of the rolling workplan for 2019–2022: 

(c) Enabling environment and capacity-building: 

ii. Paper on enabling environments and challenges, 
including barriers; 

i. Results from survey on endogenous capacities and 
technologies. 

4. Implementation of the rolling workplan for 2019–2022: 

(b) Implementation: 

i Key messages and recommendations to the COP on 
good practices in conducting TNA (Finalization and 
adoption); 

ii Recommendations to Parties on ways forward and 
actions to be taken based on the outcomes of the 
TEM-Ms in 2020 (Finalization and adoption). 

(d) Collaboration and stakeholder engagement: 

i. Key messages and recommendations to the COP on 
technologies for averting, minimizing and 
addressing loss and damage in coastal zones 
(Finalization and adoption). 

8. Joint Annual report of the TEC and CTCN for 2020 

(b) Report on activities and performance of the TEC 
(Finalization and adoption). 

6. Monitoring & Evaluation system. 

9. Other matters. 

10. Closure of the meeting. 
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